
To whom it may concern:

I'm writing in opposition of HB 2543. This bill does nothing to help save lives, this puts further strain on the OSP which is 
understaffed and underfunded. The OSP provided their own data and it proved that this is not the problem that the corrupt anti-gun 
politicians/organizations pretend exist. Fear and emotions are now the new norm to further restrict, they lack the data necessary to 
prove that new laws will actually work. Please let reason dictate your votes and vote NO on HB2543. Thank you!!

Derek LeBlanc
Owner, LLB LLC 


